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We started our 2020 fundraising with a hugely fun Quiz Night and ended 

this term by creating unique virtual Class Photos as a way for parents to 

remember this most unusual year and also raise much needed funds for 

our school. In between we’ve arranged a Town Hall Seed Swap for 

Shaun’s Garden and two Clothes Collections. We’ve also received 

donations from those of you who shop online through EasyFundraising 

and AmazonSmile – as they say, every little helps! 

What’s next?   

During the first term back to school, we will be forming a new committee! We will 
need a new Chair and Secretary (and possibly Vice-Chair). This would be a great 
opportunity for a new core team to bring fresh ideas to the committee, whilst still 
having support from an established group of people dedicated to supporting our 
children and our school. For more information, send us a Facebook message or email. 

Thank you for supporting the Friends and the 
events we run – we couldn’t do it without you! 

 

We haven’t been able to hold all the great events we had planned for this year 

but we are hopeful that we will be able to find other ways to fundraise in the 

coming months. We will let you know! 

 How has the money been used?  

Fundraising may not have gone to plan but we have funded the following: 

 

Rub-out Pens 

and Refills 


